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Enguiries: Dr Nduna-Watson
Tel: 012 357 4100

E-mail

Mr Semopo A Mokgabudi
Programme manager

Dear Mr Mokgabudi

RE: FUTURE SCIENTISTS, ENGINEERS AND TECHNOLOGISTS

| am aware that you met with both Dr Simelame and Dr Nduna-Watson on the 7 February
2013 and the meeting was very fruitfl. From the report received, it is evident that the
Reuben Diamini Foundation is doing sterling work in Mpumalanga.

Our country is in dire need of scientists, engineers and technologist in order to provide the
necessary skills required to improve the economy of South Africa and for our country to fight
unemployment and poverty. As advised, you need to meet with the traditional leaders in
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rural development.

As discussed. the Department of Basic Education does not endorse or fund projects but
supports your efforts to improve the education of our learners.
You are advised to contact officials of the Mpumalanga provincial education department

and Technology, Mrs V Mkhwanazi at (013} 766 0804
ra and MST coordinator Ms L Mphachee at (013) 768
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